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October 9, 2020 

 

 

Dear Members, 

  

 

On December 31, 2020, the term of the Officers and Board of Directors will end.   

We thank them for their volunteerism, hard-work and support for Mabuhay, Inc. and its 

projects during the past two years. This means that election time is here! 

 

This year, elections for the Officers for the 2021-2022 term will take place via on-line or 

mail-in ballot. The bios and on-line ballot are available at www.MabuhayInc-md.org. 

 

For those without an active email, enclosed are your official ballot(s) together with the 

brief bios of the candidates. Please read the instructions on the ballot carefully and 

return your ballot(s) in the enclosed self-addressed, self-stamped envelope in care of 

Joy Arellano. Your return envelope must be postmarked no later than October 31, 

2020.   

 

  The new Officers and Board of Directors will be inducted December 2020. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of Mabuhay, Inc. Please feel free to contact anyone 

of the Commission on Election (COMELEC) members if you have any questions. 

 

Mabuhay! 

 

 

Very truly yours 

 

_________________              _________________                _________________ 

Lita Dialino                             Manny Lopez II                       Joy Arellano 

Member, COMELEC              Member, COMELEC              Member, COMELEC 

mannylita.dialino@gmail.com     mannylopez2@gmail.com            mjarellano19@yahoo.com 
301-219-5893                              301-452-7305                                301-520-5189 
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